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HENDERSON COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

 RFP # 7225 – PURCHASE OF BEVERAGES FOR SALE AT HENDERSON 
COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS HIGH SCHOOLS 

 
 Issued July 8, 2025 

 
Henderson County Public Schools is requesting bids from qualified vendors for the 
purchase of beverages to be sold at the five (5) HCPS high school sites. 
 
Bid Due Date: 1:00 PM – Monday, August 11, 2025 
 
Mail or Delivery Location: Henderson County Public Schools Child Nutrition 

96 School House Road 
Hendersonville, NC 28739 
Attn: Stephanie R. Hall 
 

Bids will not be accepted for any reason after the official date and time referenced above. 
E-mailed proposals will not be accepted. See RFP for details. 
 
Copies of the RFP may be obtained by sending an email request to: 
Stephanie R. Hall 
Child Nutrition Director 
(828) 891-6310, Ext: 16009 
Email: srhall@hcpsnc.org 
 
 
 
Henderson County Public Schools encourages participation by small, minority, disabled, 
and woman-owned businesses. 
Henderson County Public Schools reserves the right to reject any and or all bids for any or 
no reason and to waive informalities. 
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